Post Office Box 66555
Baton Rouge, La. 70896-6555
Phone (504) 925-7057
Fax (504) 925-7058

December 13, 1994

General Circular No. 40

ey State Police Commission Members, Colonel Paul Fortenot,
Russell Culotta, Foye Lowe, Walt Smith, William Spencer,
Baxter Welch and LSTA Affiliate Presidents

Subject: Promotional Testing

This office is currently in the process of having promctioral
examinations tailor-made for Sergeant, Lieutenant and Captain.
These new examinations will be more suited to the Louisiana Stzze
Police than the examinations previously utilized. The process of
developing the examinations has taken longer than anticipated. As
a result of the delays, the promotional testing that usually occurs
in January for Sergeant and Lieutenant, will be delayed. I do rot
anticipate the delay being lengthy.

In the near future, I will issue another General Circulzr,
detailing the application process, test dates, test location znd
study source materials. I can assure you that there will be amrle
time between the issuance of that Circular and the actual test da=z
for study.

Sincerelyf

o
Debra L.
Director




